
BIRTH RECORDS S.B. 128:  FLOOR ANALYSIS

Senate Bill 128 (as reported without amendment)
Sponsor:  Senator Robert Geake
Committee:  Local, Urban and State Affairs

CONTENT

The bill would amend the Public Health Code to require the State Registrar or a local registrar, upon
written request and payment of the prescribed fee, to issue a certified copy of a live birth record to
any applicant, if the live birth record were more than 100 years old.

MCL 333.2882 Legislative Analyst:  L. Arasim

FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.

Date Completed:  4-17-97 Fiscal Analyst:  P. Graham
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